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Working Group

Delivered by Victoria and South Island Divisions

CALL FOR PHYSICIAN REPRESENTATIVES

The Victoria and South Island Divisions are collaborating to introduce a new Island Medical
Program Student Engagement Working Group that will support students and build stronger
connections between them and the Greater Victoria Family Physician community. Additionally,
the working group will aim to recruit and retain IMP students as future Family Medicine
Physicians within Greater Victoria.

There is vacancy for one family physician representative from each Division.

What we are looking for:
e Family Physician members of the Victoria/South Island Divisions with an interest in
teaching/supporting medical students.
o The willingness to take an active role in creating a welcoming and inclusive atmosphere
for students and fostering relationships between them and Family Physicians.
e The capacity and availability to serve for a two-year term.

Key points
o Receive compensation at the current sessional rate for meetings and prep time.
o Participate in 60-120-minute meetings every 4-6 weeks (no meetings between May-
August).

Logistics
e Application deadline: March 22, 2024
e Express your interest by emailing abeurling@victoriadivision.ca
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